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COMPREHENSIVE PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT (CPA) FOR
DISTRICTS

In the week commencing 14 April 2003 the Audit Commission are expected to
publish draft proposals for consultation on the methodology and scoring
system to be employed on the CPA for District Councils. No further
information is available at the time of writing this report.

Copies of the Consultation will be sent to the Group Leaders and a copy
placed in the Members’ library as soon as it is to hand. The end date for the
consultation is expected to be the week commencing 26™ May. Given that in
the interim there is a recess for elections Members are asked to agree that
the Council’s detailed response be delegated to the Chief Executive in
consultation with the Leader of the Council.

It is therefore proposed that the Council RESOLVES
That the detailed response to the Audit Commission’s consultation on the

CPA for Districts methodology and scoring be delegated to the Chief
Executive in consultation with the Leader of the Council.

Paul Warren

Chief Executive

Background Papers - None
For further information please contact Paul Warren on:-

Tel:- 01702 318199
E-Mail:- paul.warren@rochford.gov.uk
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